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July 13, 2015


Dear Disciples,

I am so excited about the Mission Fair that will be going on August 1st at the NW Area Assembly.  In order for the fair to be a success, everyone is encouraged to participate.  

If your congregation is, or has been involved in a mission project we want to know about it.  It could be anything where a group has reached out to help and spread God’s word.

There is an insert in this packet that explains the details about how to get involved.  Please read the information and let’s make this a great event.  It is always fun when we can get new ideas and interact with each other.

Looking forward to seeing everyone on August 1st at the mission Fair!

Blessings,

Judy Wright
Northwest Area Board Member


